
Brookland Planning Commission Meeting May 7, 2018 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chairman Steve Phillips.  Commissioners present:  Ralph 

Crain, Jerry Blair, Tara Reed, and Earl Owens.  Absent were: Linda Anderson Reece.  Consultants present: 

James Walden. 

Chairman Steve Phillips opened the meeting by ensuring that everyone had a copy of the minutes for 

the Planning Commission meeting from April 2nd.  After it was confirmed that all commissioners had 

viewed the minutes, a motion was made by Jerry Blair to accept the minutes as recorded seconded by 

Ralph Crain.  Assurance and confirmation was made for the minutes for the special meetings on April 16 

& 17 as well.  A motion was made to accept the April 16th minutes as recorded by Jerry Blair seconded 

by Ralph Crain.  A motion was made by Ralph Crain to accept the April 17th minutes as recorded 

seconded by Tara Reed.  All three motions were unopposed.   

With no new business to cover on the agenda, the Commission spent the rest of the night reviewing the 

revisions up for discussion to the Zoning Code Handbook as previously discussed by the Commission and 

reviewed by consultant James Walden.  After revisions are agreed upon by the Commission there will be 

a recommendation made to the City Council for further action.   

Being no more discussion, Chairman Steve Phillips entertained a motion to adjourn at 9:21 pm.  The 

motion was made by Jerry Blair and seconded by Ralph Crain with all commissioners being in favor. 

 

 


